

# ELEPHANT PHOTO COMPETITION 2014



### OPEN TO EVERYONE WHO HAS BEEN OR IS GOING ON A SAFARI IN TANZANIA.

Would you like to see one of your elephant photographs in Calendar and Christmas/New Year cards next year? You can if your picture is selected as a winner in our photographic competition.

Winning pictures will be selected for TATO Conservation Support Fund Calendar and Cards (2015) and credited by authors name in the TATO Newsletter and TATO magazine Twiga Times.

All profits will go directly to TATO Conservation Support FUND.

### THE THEME

# THE AFRICAN ELEPHANT IN THE WILDERNESS OF TANZANIA

## THE RULES:

Each competitor to send up to 3 photos in JPEG format low resolution (less then 200kb) with a caption and location the photo was taken. Nominees for the winning photos chosen by the judges will be asked to submit their entries in high resolution JPEG's at a later date for printing purposes.

The judges will select and classify the best pictures at its sole discretion. All submissions must depict an accurate reflection of the subject and the scene just as they appeared to the author at the moment of shooting. Digitally altered photos that were modified beyond optimization purposes will be disqualified.

Photographs to be sent in the form of digital files ONLY to email: <a href="mailto:photocompetition@tatotz.org">photocompetition@tatotz.org</a>
<a href="mailto:photographs">Deadline for submission is 1st May 2014</a>; finalists and winners will be announced at Karibu Fair on 1st June 2014.
<a href="mailto:Rights">Rights and ownership of images belong to authors. However, they shall authorize TATO the free use of their submitted photographs for the publishing of Calendars and Cards 2015 and for any other need regarding its promotion.</a>

# THE JUDGES:



Adam Woodhams, Adam Woodhams Photography - Head Judge



Harbinder Soor, East West Photography



Colleen Hogg, Photography 4 Life



Joerg Gabriel, Wildlife Photographer